
 
 
From: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
[mailto:muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 5:25 PM 
To: 'MUHAMMAD FAYAZ' <muhammadfayaz2666@gmail.com> 
Cc: 'KHAN, Saifullah' <skhan@who.int>; 'KHURSHID, Muhammad Naveed' <khurshidm@who.int>; 
'Mohammad Tahir' <tahirsafi.poda@gmail.com>; 'naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org' 
<naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; 'sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org' 
<sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org>; 'javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org' 
<javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org>; 'sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org' 
<sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org> 
Subject: RE: Resignation from the Post of UCPO 

 
Dear Mr. Muhammad Fayaz, 
 
I hope you will be doing well. As per PTPP Staff Service Rules (PTPPSR) Clause 5.3. Last Minute 
Resignation. 
 
“ If any employee tendered resignation without serving prior one month notice shall not be paid 
remuneration for the month.  
The employee whose contract shall be concluded under the above rule shall neither be issued any 
reference letter nor eligible for rehiring.” 
 
Therefore,  you are not eligible for above mentioned benefits. 
 
Best Regards, 
Muslehuddin 
 
From: MUHAMMAD FAYAZ [mailto:muhammadfayaz2666@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:16 AM 
To: Mohammad Tahir <tahirsafi.poda@gmail.com> 
Cc: sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org; muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Resignation from the Post of UCPO 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

 

As per my previous resignation email (sent on 7th March 2023) that my name was appeared on 

the top of the merit list at Local Govt District Mohmand but it was delayed the order/duty due to 

some reasons.  

Similarly, we approached the department for an early and timely response but the situation was 

delayed, Since that time if on the one side the PEI programs after looking while on the other 

hand, the follow-up of Govt job was maintained. 

Being human needs the basic needs of humans to fulfill future security and good social status, 

same in the sense that follow-up in the same case was the mandatory part of life. 
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Now I will join the duty from Monday, 13th March 2023, and will be shifting to District 

Mohmand. 

Therefore I am humbly requesting to consider March 10th, 2023 my last working day because of 

shifting to Distt Mohmand along with my family. 

 

Best Regards 

 


